
 
 
 
 
December 11, 2008 
 
Chairman Salud Carbajal 
Board of Supervisors 
Santa Barbara County 
105 E. Anapamu St. 
Santa Barbara, Ca.  93101 
 
RE: Key Site 30 
 
I live on Amethyst; behind the Keysite 30 proposed development site. 
 
I am writing this letter to offer my strong support for the project…This is a well designed 
plan.  I support the density of the project and I appreciate the lengths that developer, 
Lawnae Hunter has gone to in trying to bring such a quality project to our community.  
The proposed plan to have single family residences abutting Amethyst and Woodmere, 
and multi-family housing on the interior of the site is a good one.  
 
I urge the planning commission to approve this project; and acknowledge the need in our 
community for senior housing. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Cindy McCuen 


